
From: lmk [mailto:lmk@punctuation.org] 
Sent: Fri 5/13/2011 10:14 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 
Subject: WalMart Store Proposal 
  
Dear Ms. Schiller, 
 
Please inform the City Plan Commission members that I am opposed to the proposed WalMart Store in 
my aldermanic district at 70th and Main Streets. 
 
I'm personally opposed to the destruction of another neighborhood in the name of development.  Yes, the 
site would be suitable for some profitable use, but the proposed development would destroy the 
neighborhood, and not just to the north.  There are already plenty of shopping alternatives in the area.  
Immediate neighbors are adamantly opposed to this development, but gave several alternative 
suggestions. 
 
Please do what is right for the citizens immediately impacted by this plan, and for the City of Milwaukee 
and what is left of its quality of life. 
 
Lisa Krahn, resident, voter, home-owner, taxpayer. 

 


